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Calendar of Events


	May 2015 


	                                                                  �                                                                        JANUARY 2015     �


JANUARY 2015     �








  


January 2015    �





							 





   								


2014








May 4-8   Teacher Appreciation Week





May 5	  Student Council Meeting





May 6	  Volunteer Appreciation Event





May 8       Military Appreciation Parade





May 11     Kona Shave Ice Sales





May 14	   Jamba Juice Sales





May 15	   SCC Meeting





May 19     Student Council Meeting





May 21	   PTA Meeting; 4:00





May 21	   PCNC Coffee Hour; 1:00





May 22     Student of the Quarter Assembly





May 25     No School; Memorial Day





May 27     Dismissal Time is 2:05





May 28     Jamba Juice Sales





May 28     Yearbook Distribution





May 29     May Day Celebration; 8:30am


	   Dismissal Time is 1:05





Upcoming Events


June 1     Awards Ceremony; 8:30am


June 2     6th Grade Graduation; 8:30am


June 3     Kindergarten Graduation; 8:30am


June 3     Last Day of School for Students


June 4	 Last Day of School for Teachers 


July 27    Meet & Greet Day; 8am-10am


July 29	 First Day of School 





Principal’s Message





Dear Aliamanu Elementary Families,





Our year is quickly coming to an end!  May is filled with many wonderful activities.  On Saturday, May 7 our faculty honored our school counselor Mrs. Michele Akeo at the HSTA Teacher of the Year luncheon.  Thank you Mrs. Akeo for being a wonderful, caring counselor for all our students at AES.  We truly appreciate your hard work and dedication.





Our Military Appreciation Parade was held on May 8, 2015 at 8:30 am. Our representatives from the military included representatives from the CID Learning Site Hawaii, USS Port Royal, USS Chosin and the Air Force JAG.  The students paraded proudly through the campus in their red, white and blue and loved it when they got to high five all the soldiers who came out.  Students also sang their patriotic songs wonderfully!  A special thank you to CMC John Ullery for coming to represent the Navy Region Hawaii.  





Students are hard at work in taking the Smarter Balanced Assessments for grades 3-6.  Students worked hard to prepare for the tests.  We are so proud of our students for trying their very best on these assessments.  Your hard work will definitely pay off!  Thank you teachers for preparing our students for this challenging series of Assessments and encouraging them to do their very best!





The week of May 4-8 we honored our teachers and volunteers that work tirelessly at our school for the sake of our children.  We want to thank these people for their dedication and commitment to our students! 





The highlight of this month will be Our May Day celebration on Friday, May 29, 2015.  Our keiki have been practicing their May Day Dance with our Kumu Esther Runnels!  We will be adjusting our release time on May Day week as follows:


	Wednesday, May 27, 2015:  Dismissal time is 2:05pm


	Friday, May 29, 2015:  Dismissal Time is 1:05pm.





There are just a few more weeks until summer vacation.  Let’s power through and finish strong!  








				Sincerely,


				Sandra Yoshimi


				Principal

























































































Mahalo,


Sandra Yoshimi, Principal



































	


		


		


	





ALIAMANU ELEMENTARY


http://aliamanu.k12.hi.us





Announcements





Let’s Walk to the May Day Celebration 


We encourage you to walk or carpool to the school on May 29 for the May Day program that starts at 8:30am.  Parking will be very limited. 





“Lucky Ducky” Book Release


This easy to read and brightly illustrated children’s book will be released on June 2 and can be ordered online at � HYPERLINK "http://www.facebook.com/luckyduckybook" �www.facebook.com/luckyduckybook�.  Let Leilani Reyes know if you purchase a book because if many books are ordered, we might be able to get the author, Devin Nakasone, to come back to our school to autograph the books.


  


Outstanding Lunch Loans


We ask for your continued assistance in checking your child’s lunch account balance.  Please help us by keeping your child’s account in the positive.  Daily notices are sent home to those who have a negative balance, so please check your child’s backpack for them.  The report cards of students with outstanding loans will be held in the office until all balances are taken care of.  Parents can pick up report cards in the office during the summer.





Meet and Greet Day


Meet and Greet Day will be on July 27, 8:00-10:00.


You can bring school supplies and leave them in the classroom when you meet the teacher.  The class list will be posted outside the cafeteria that day.  The school uniform company will be in the cafeteria so that you can pick up pre-ordered uniform shirts or you can purchase them that day. 





Lost and Found


There are many lost and found items that we have collected throughout the year.  We have lunch bags, water bottles, jackets, sweaters, glasses, and more.  The items will be donated to a charity if they are not claimed by June 5.  See Leilani Reyes at the PCNC office or call 421-4280.























May Day Celebration – Friday, May 29 – 8:30am


Parking for parents will be on the grassy area in the back of the school near the back fence.  Some of our staff will be directing cars through the Middle School parking lot to the parking area on the grass.  There will be very limited parking so we encourage you to walk if possible.  Do not park in the library or Middle School parking stalls because your car could be towed.  Bring a lawn chair or blanket to sit on.  Wear a hat and sunglasses to protect you from the sun.  The program will be a little over an hour and will be filled with wonderful performances by the students.  The Royal Court consisting of the king, queen, princesses, and escorts will be beautiful as they wear the colors of each island.  Please come to our Hawaiian celebration!





























PCNC Notes





Hi Everybody,





     This has been a great school year!  The teachers, staff, and students have worked very hard to make this a successful year.  There were also fun activities like the Reindeer Run, Nickel Fair, Jump Rope for Heart, Spirit Week, the Halloween Parade, and the Military Appreciation Parade.  The Student Council worked together to help make these activities fun for everyone.


     Mahalo to our military partners who have helped with school activities, campus beautification, and reading in the classrooms.  Mahalo also to our parent volunteers who support the teachers in the classrooms, with school activities, and on field trips.  I am so thankful for my volunteers who have helped me with PCNC activities and with PTA family nights and fundraisers.


     We had special people at our school like Devin Nakasone, the author of the soon to be released book “Lucky Ducky”.  He read his book to our students in many of the classrooms.  It is a story about Devin’s experience when he was diagnosed with leukemia at age 11.  This book teaches children the importance of communication especially when dealing with a challenging situation.  This easy to read children’s book will be released on June 2 but you can order the book online at � HYPERLINK "http://www.facebook.com/luckyduckybook" �www.facebook.com/luckyduckybook�.


Click on the “shop now” button.


     Mahalo to everyone who contributed to making this a great school year!  We look forward to next school year!  





			Have a great summer!


			Leilani Reyes











olStore.com Fundraiser





The SchoolStore.com fundraiser is an ongoing fundraiser that continues throughout the school year.  You can go shopping at the online shopping mall that includes many popular stores.  Our school receives a percentage of all sales.  You can even buy gift cards for your child’s teacher.  We will kick off this fundraiser on Monday, August 25.  Your children will bring home the information and then you can logon to �HYPERLINK "http://www.SchoolStore.com"�www.SchoolStore.com� and enter our school ID# 146223.  Have fun shopping!
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